
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                             17th June, 2021                                                                                                            

Award Presentation Ceremony  

 Your child was previously selected to take part in a design competition held by 

Centre of National History Education (Hong Kong).  We are pleased to inform you that 

your child was won an award and is invited to attend the award presentation ceremony. 

Due to the pandemic, it will be conducted online. Details are as follows:  

 

Date： 24th June, 2021 (Thursday) 

Time： 2:30 p.m. - 4: 00 p.m. 

Mode： Online  Live Broadcast（Zoom Rooms） 

Clothing： Proper school uniform 

 

Please complete the reply slip before 19th June, 2021. For enquiries, please contact Miss 

Lam Wing  Yu or Lam Ting Ting at 2404 5333.  

Yours faithfully,  

 Mr. Chan Chun Wah  

Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                Reply Slip                         (20-139E) 

Dear Principal,  

I have read the “Award Presentation Ceremony”circular. I have decided that my child 

*  will /  will not attend the online ceremony.  

           

 

 

 

Class (            ) Student’s Name：________________(            ) 

Telephone Number ：_______________________ 

Parent’s / Guardian's Signature：_______________________ 

Date：_______________________ 

 

 

* Please tick ✓ as appropriate. 

Remarks: Please return the completed reply slip to Miss Lam Wing Yu. 
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L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

 20-139E 


